Crossett city council met in a working session at 5:00 p.m. on June 22, 2017 at the Crossett Library.   Mr. Charlie Smith and Mr. Jerry Brantley met with council to discuss 10-year plan for the City of Crossett.
Present:		Mayor McCormick
			Council Members:  Martin, Foster, Rowe, Knight, and Rodgers 
			
Absent: 		Councilwoman Crystal Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Walthall
and City Attorney Hamilton

Mayor McCormick opened the meeting and turned the floor over to Mr. Charlie Smith.  

Mr. Smith presented a “starter list” of projects.  He explained that some of the information was gathered from Project Fact Sheets while other was derived from discussions among interested parties.  Mr. Smith also presented a GANTT chart and a flow chart to show how the procedure should work.  Mr. Smith asked the council if there were any other projects to add to the list.

Councilwoman Rodgers added a recycling program and annexation of surrounding area.  She will get information and work up details on these projects.

Councilwoman Martin expressed interest in a community center and improvements to Centennial Park.  She will complete project fact sheets for these issues.

Mrs. Charlotte Hollimon, with Crossett Historical Society, informed the council of some projects the society is looking at.  These include moving the church from Yale Camp, renovation of a rail house and possibly a project for the Trishman House.  Mrs. Hollimon will prepare fact sheets on these projects.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mayor McCormick mentioned that when the new school is complete, the Crossett Schools will likely not need the use of the City Auditorium.  The auditorium is in need of major renovations.  Questions concerning the Girl Scout and Boy Scout Huts were also raised.  At one time, the city was discussing moving the cabins from Yale Camp to the Crossett RV Park to be used for camping.  Mayor McCormick will research and prepare fact sheets on these issues.

Councilman Rowe will assist Fire Chief Bo Higginbotham in preparing fact sheets for the Crossett Fire Department.

Mr. Smith asked that all the information be gathered and returned to him within the next 2 months.

With no other business, the meeting adjourned.
	
	          	
Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
